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Jly dear General
I have just received the programme 

of the proceedings at the opening of your aerodynamics 
laboratory and am very pleased to know that your work 
in this direction has now reached its completion.

There is no question but that your 
laboratory will provide most valuable contributions to our 
knowledge of air navigation, fast becoming an essential 
factor In national defence, and to our knowledge of movements of the air In general.

You are not saying any too much when 
you call It a national asset and I congratulate you very heartily on its creation.

Yours faithfully.
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